
From: abby evankow [mailto:abbyaustin@myfairpoint.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 1:54 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Please reject the Northern Pass Project 
 
abby evankow 
6 loups garou rd 
gorham, NH 03581 
 
December 20, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
The North Country's main asset is our beautiful mountain views.  It has already been well demonstrated 
that there are several other better options.  Enough of big business running over the citizens.  Stand up 
for your people and vote against approving the misbegotten Northern Pass Project. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
abby evankow 
 

mailto:abbyaustin@myfairpoint.net

	From: abby evankow [mailto:abbyaustin@myfairpoint.net]

